## CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF CHILD SUPPORT SERVICES

P.O. Box 419064, Rancho Cordova, CA 95741-9064



March 20, 2015

Ms. Kelley Cote, Director Lassen County Department of Child Support Services 1600 Chestnut Street Susanville, California 96130

Dear Ms. Cote:

I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the Lassen County Local Child Support Agency (LCSA) staff for your hard work and commitment to enhancing the child support program in California throughout Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2014.

In reviewing final performance data for FFY 2014, Lassen County LCSA exceeded its performance goal in the following federal performance measure: paternity establishment. In addition, the Lassen County LCSA improved upon FFY 2013 performance in the federal performance measure: collection on current support. For every dollar expended in FFY 2014, the LCSA collected \$3.15 in child support. This means more families within your county are receiving the benefit of child support. The work done by you and your staff make a difference not only to your community, but to child support statewide.

I wish to personally express my appreciation for all the work you and your staff have done to improve the lives of California's children and families and acknowledge your contributions to the State's overall performance in FFY 2014.

Sincerely,

Alisha A. Griffin

Director